
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 12/12/2019 1:48:41 AM

First name: Kevin

Last name: Ash

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: My comments specifically address the Bull and Jake Mountain area. The Mountain bike and

equestrian trails are an essential part of this forest area. They are used throughout the year and provide an

essential recreational opportunity for the many people that use them. The trails have been built, improved and

maintained by volunteers involved in local mountain bike and equestrian groups. Improvement and/or expansion

of these trails would be welcome however the trails in their existing condition and configuration are very

adequate. I strongly advise making minimal changes in this area and keeping the natural and remote feel of this

trail system intact.


